
 
 

   
Hi Families!  

Two weeks until the end of term.. I’m sure we are all very excited.  
 
Last week we had Little Warriors Gym come out for a very fun and actioned packed incursion that the children all 
loved! Attached are some photos of the afternoon.  

Over the next weeks we have a lot of fun and exciting activities planned; 

• 10th of December – Christmas Science Show   
• 15th of December  - Christmas & End of Year Party  
• 16th of December – LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

 
Holiday Club bookings are available and its not to late to book. Please find attached the Holiday Club Program for 
the five weeks.  
 
If you are interested in coming for a tour of the service, to meet the staff and have any questions answered, please 
do not hesitate to contact Danielle on 0404801583.  

We hope to see you soon! MERRY CHRISTMAS FROM ALL OF US HERE AT CA GIRRAWEEN PUBLIC 
SCHOOL.   
 
 



 
 

 


